
AFD Monthly Board Report May 2024 

 

 

• 64 calls for service in the month of May. 
• 38 of the 64 calls were for EMS. 
• No injuries to report for the month of May. 
• No issues with apparatus in the month of May. 
• Received a quote for replacing the windows in the 

firehouse, will be moving forward with it. 
• Members taking training as needed. 
• All in all it was a good month. 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy Graham 

Fire Chief 


